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CALENDAR 
March 

March 2-6 
Sign-up for LEXIS training 
at Law Library Circulation 
Desk 

March 9-13 
Lexis Training Sessions 

March 11 
1987 Lawyers of the Future 
pictures 

March 13 
Alumni Reception 
The orangery 

March 14 
Alumni Advisory Council 
Mid-Year Meeting 

March 17 
st. Patrick's Day 

March 20 
First Day of Spring 

March 26 
Alumni Reception-Nashville 

March 23-27 
Spring Break 

March 30 - April 8 
Mock Trial Elimination 
Rounds 

April 
April 3 

Knoxville Bar Auxiliary 
Dinner-Dance 

April 6-10 
Law Week at GC'l' 

April 13 
Alumni Distinguished 
Lecture in Jurisprudence 

April 17 
Good Friday (No Classes) 

April 22 
Law Women present The 
Honorable Sharon Bell 

Volume 2, Number 3 

Applications Being Accepted: 
1987-88 Editor of the 
Tennessee Judicial Newsletter 
- Must be a 3L in 1987-88 with 

excellent writing & editing 
skills; $4/hr, 10 hrs/week; 

- Submit resume & writing 
sample to Dean Julie Hardin 
or to Eric Morrison, our 
1986-87 Editor-in-Chief. 

1987 LAWYERS OF THE FUTURE 
Pictures for the 1987 

Lawyers of the Future will be 
taken on Wednesday, March 11, 
from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 
in Career Services. This is 
for first- and second-year 
students. Lawyers is a very 
useful publication for many 
employers. For further 
information contact Joann 
Gillespie in Career Services. 

****************************** 
TAYLOR TRIVIA: Who has been 
cast as a "Miss Malaprop-like" 
character and has all the 
screamingly funny scenes in 
the Knoxville Dinner Theater's 
next production, "The 
Drunkard," beginning March 19? 
Last month's TAYLOR TRIVIA: 
TJN editor, Eric Morrison, has 
a subscription to the Dolphin 
Digest and is proud of it. ****************************** 

March 51 198.L 
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!l'HB C:ONSTITUTZON: 
'l'HAT DELICATE B�CB 
Video Presentation an4 
Discussion Series - 1:00 p.m. 
Crest Roam - Universit,y Center 

. Monday, March I - "Shouting 
Fire: Rights and Duties of the 
Press" (Near, the Pentagon 
Papers, etc.) -Dean Rivkin, 
Law Professor· 

Monday,·llarch 30- "Praise the 
Lord and •••" (School Prayer, 
Gun Control, and the Right to 
Assemble) - Fred LeClercq, Law 
Professor 

Jlonday, April I - "Right to 
Live, Right to Die" (Quinlan, 
Abortion, and Baby Doe) -
Glenn Graber, Philosophy 
Professor 

Monday, April 13 - "Should 
Laws Be Color-Blind?" (Jim 
Crow and Affirmative Action ) -
Otis Cochran, Law Professor 

Monday, April 20 -�"out of 
Many, One" (Federal-State 
Relations: Treatment of the 

· Handicapped, Education, 
Wage-Hour Standards for 
Cities) - David Folz, 
Political Science Professor 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 

�2- March 5, 1987 

�SSEE WINS REGIONAL DIU. 
COMPETITICR � 

Eleven law schools fram 
Arkansas, Mississippi, North 
Carolina, South carolina, and 

. Tennessee competed in Little 
· Rock, Feb. 13-15, for the 

regional National Trial 
Competition championship. !he 
competition, which is 
sponsored by the American Bar 
Association's Young Lawyers 
Division and Litigation 
Section as well as by the 
American College of Trial 
Lawyers and the Texas Young 
Lawyers, is designed to test 
the trial advocacy skills of 
the participants . The teams 
were prepared to represent 
either the prosecution or the 
defense in a bank robbery 
case. 'l'he COllege of Law' • 
team of Tam Bickers , Daniel 
Clayton, and Scott Davis 
defeated teams fram Mem.phls 
State University, the 
University of Arkansas at 
Little Rock, and two different 
teams fram Wake Forest 
University to win the regional 
event. The team's faculty 
advisors are Professor Gary 
Anderson and Professor Larry 
Dessem. 

The second team from UT, 
Tricia Mogan, Julie Taylor, 
and Steve Rothenburg defeated 
a team from the University of 
Mississippi before losing to 
the team from South Carolina, 
which proceeded to became 
co-champion of the region. 

Tennessee and South 
Carolin�, along with the top 
two teams from each of the 
other ten regions, will 
compete for the national title 
March 18-21 in San Antonio, 
Texas. Go94 work, and goo4 
luck! 
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YOU SHOULD 
KNOW ... 
NEW EDITOR IN CHIEF FOR TLR 

On behalf of the Tennessee 
Law Review Editorial Board and 
Staff, Joe Wheeler has 
announced the election of John 
Tishler as Editor in Chief for 
the 19 87-88 academic year. 
Congratulations and Best 
Wishes! 

****************************** 

SWEATSHIRT SALES STILL IN 
PROGRESS! 

The SBA continues to take 
orders for College of Law 
sweatshirts during regular 
Bookmobile hours. There are 
two styles to choose from and 
each costs $12. 

****************************** 

SUPPORT BLSAI 
BLSA will hold a drawing for 

a VCR during Law Week. 
Tickets can be purchased now 
from BLSA members for a $1.00 
donation. BLSA is raising 
money to support their many 
activities. Let's get behind 
them! 

****************************** 

COPY CARDS ARE READY! 
The copy cards for use in 

the law library copying 
machines are available now at 
the law library circulation 
desk. Pick yours up during 
regular law library hours and 
begin the convenience of 
"credit" copying! What will 
they think of next? 

March 5, 1987 

FACULTY/ 
STAFF. NEWS 
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-

MAY WE INTRODUCE ••• 

Anita Slagle started her 
duties as senior word 
processing specialist last 
month. Anita comes to us from 
Broadus, Anderson & Associates 
Insurance where she was a bond 
processor. She previously 
worked for the University of 
Tennessee in the Development 
Office. Anita is a Knoxville 
native who graduated from 
carter High School, and plays 
shortstop for Unique Cleaner's 
softball team. Sandy Salvage, 
the receptionist/secretary in 
PLI, is also a Knoxville 
native who graduated from 
Karns High School. Sandy keeps 
busy after work raising her 
three-year-old daughter, 
Margie, remodeling her house, 
and supporting the Lady Vols. 
Please make them feel welcome! 

Anne Galbraith, legal clinic 
senior word processing 
specialist, was presented an 
"Award of Merit" by The 
University of Tennessee for 5 
continuous years of employment 
and outstanding service. The 
award was presented by Acting 
Clinic Director Susan Kovac, 
March 5, 1987. 
congratulations, Anne! 

Dick Wirtz's wife, Peggy, 
will be a speaker at the 
"Familes in Transition" 
seminar, March 7, at the West 
Hills Baptist Church. For 
further information call Reba 
Best at 974-6728. 



lAYLOP\ tiMES 
REBA BEST •• ., 

•e• and Cheryn Plcquet ha4 
�heir book, Post-Traumatic 
Stress Disorder, 'Rape Trauma, 
Delayed Stress and Related 
Conditions: a Bibliography 
with a Directory of Veterans 
OUtreach Programs, published 
by McFarland in December 1986. 
••• and Cheryn Picquet had 
their 1986 supplemen� to In! 
Ynsanity Defense: a 
Bibliographic Research Guid�, 
published by Harrison. 
,AT.T.EN BOYER • e o 

••• has written an article, 
"pynamics Corp. of America: 
Crisis and Opportunity for 
Corporation Lawn, for the 
United States Law News. 

lfBIL COREN • o .. 

.... ·will present a lecture to 
the U'l' Veter ina

·ry Teaching 
Hospital, �uesday, March 31, 
titled, "Introduction to the 
Legal System, Criminal Law, 
Licensing Statutes, and 
Related Matters." 

�DAVIES ••• 

••• is currently serving on 
the Law and Society 
Association's Program 
Committee to plan its June 
10-14 meeting in Washington. 
••• received a UT faculty 
research grant for this summer 
to continue work on an 
empirical study of private 
securities fraud litigation in 
the federal district court in 
Chicago. 

alULIE BARDIR ••. 
••• will present a lecture to 
the UT Veterinary Teaching 
Hospital, !Uesday, April 14, 
on "Contracts and Business 
Organizations. " 

-4-

JOE KING ••• . 

March 5, 198f 

••• will present a lecture to 
the UT Veterinary Teaching . 
Hospital, Thursday, April 2, 
on "Professional Liabilty an4 
Related Mattera.• 

SUSAN JtOVAC • • • 

• •• will be a member of the· 
ABA reinspection team for Pace 
Law School in White Plains,· 
NY, on March 23-25. 

CHERYN PICOOB'l ••• 

••• and Reba Best had their 
book, Post-Traumatic Stress 
Disorder, Rape Trauma, Delayed 
Stress and Related Conditions: 
a Bibliography with a 
Directory of Veterans outreach 
Programs, published by 
McFarland in December 1986 • 

••• and Reba Best had their 
1986 supplement to !b! 
Ynsanity Defense: a 
Bibliographic Research Guide, 
published by Harrison. 
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